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Twenty Third Sunday After Pentecost

A Thought for Sunday

St Paul has a line in the Epistle 

today that is painful to read: “I entreat 
Evodia and I exhort Syntyche to be of 
one mind in the Lord”.  

He goes on to mention how they are 
virtuous and have labored along his side 
in the preaching of the Gospel - and yet 
they are tearing themselves apart with 
whatever vice it is that is destroying 
their friendship and unity.  

Whether it jealousy or pride that causes 
d i s ag re ement o r b e it env y o r 
backbiting, maybe anger.. whatever it is, 
we recall to this day how it literally tore 
them apart.  

Good women - yet quarreling. 

It’s not essential to be right all the 
time. It really isn’t. It’s not essential 
to be first all the time. It really isn’t. 
It’s not essential to have our desires 
all the time. No, it isn’t. But to have a 
true friendship - this cannot be 
replaced.  

A true friendship can help us get to 
heaven, if it is a true friendship as 
God willed friendship to be. While to 
be right or first or have whatever we 
want doesn’t always get us to heaven, 
doesn’t always make us happy, and 
actually - those things don’t even find 
us friends.  

Be of one mind in the Lord.  

God bless you,  
          Fr Fryar   



 

Announcements

Today we will have a High Mass at the Shrine of St. John Paul II on Adams 

Blvd. Please come! Reception will follow. We will also have the opportunity to venerate 
the relic of St. John Paul II! Special thanks to Fr Rafal Dygula for 
his warm invitation!  

We will not have catechism for the next two weeks. The next 

catechism will be on December 1st, 5:30 at St. Victor’s offices.  

If you would like to volunteer as an usher and help with the 

evening Masses at St. Victor’s, please see Bill Gutierrez.  

Fr Masutti will be away from the 17th - 25th to replace a 

priest in our Guadalajara apostolate. There will be no changes to 
the Mass schedule during his absence.  

Thanksgiving Day Mass will be the usual 6:45 am Mass at 

St. Victor’s.  

Hymns 
At St. Victor’s 7PM 

PROCESSIONAL: 
#870 

 blessed are the sons of 
god 

Mass begins on: 
Page 570  

Propers: 
Page 406 

Credo: 

#780 

Recessional: 
#881 

Holy god  
we praise thy name 

 
Please remember  

to return the hymnals 
to the hymnal rack at 
the back of the church.  

God reward you!



 

The story goes that Fr Josef Bisig and eleven 
other priests got together at the Abbey of 
Hauterive (Switzerland) in July of 1988 and on 
the bench you see to the right, drew up the 
basic plans to request what would become the 
Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter. 

St John Paul II and the FSSP

Working closely with Cardinal 
Ratzinger they presented their desire 
to the Holy Father, to be established 
as a society of apostolic life, tasked to 
preserve Tradition within the church.  

His Holiness St. John Paul II quickly 
took this new religious congregation 
under his care, establishing the 
Fraternity in a historical record time - 
within three months the Fraternity 
was erected as a Clerical Society of Pontifical Rite. This same process usually 
takes years for other religious congregations!  

And the name? Until the Fraternity, no one dared to use the name of St. Peter, 
as it was reserved for the Vatican and the Pope. However Cardinal Ratzinger 
suggested that since His Holiness had established the Fraternity to provide this 
special service for the Pope of preserving the Liturgical Traditions within the 
Catholic Church, we should be given the name of St. Peter, showing our 
commission from the Papal Office. 



fssp.la
Contact 
http://fssp.la  
email@fssp.la 
323-454-1002 

FSSP of LA 
645 W. 9th St Unit 110-419 
Los Angeles CA 90015 

Rev. Fr. Fryar FSSP  
frfryar@me.com 

Rev. Fr. MASUTTI FSSP  
Patermasutti@gmail.com 

Choir 
Jeff Ostrowski  
Director of Music 

jeff@ccwatershed.org 

Altar Serving 
Br. MArk QUinto  

MC 
mrkquintofsp@gmail.com   

Hospitality 
Jo Anne Pulley  

jspulley@gmail.com 
FSSP.LA Registration Request 

Please send me a registration package. I would like to  
be part of the FSSP.LA Community! 

Contact information: 

 Name: ______________________________ 

 Address: _____________________________ 

 City/State/Zip: _________________________ 

email: ___________________________ 

  Phone: ___________________ 

         Give this form to an usher or mail it in.

Please mark the appropriate box:  

☐  I’m just interested 

☐  I might be a future parishioner 

☐  I definitely will be a future 
parishioner 

☐  I want to help you make this 
happen! 

☐  Please contact me ASAP!

San Felipe Chapel 
738 N. Geraghty Ave 

Los Angeles CA 90063 

Sunday 10:00 AM 

Monday 7:00 PM 
Followed by potluck and conference 

First Friday - 7:00 PM

St. Victor’s Church 
8634 Holloway Dr 

W. Hollywood CA 90069 

Sunday 7:00 PM High Mass 

Tues & Fri - 7:00 PM  
Mon, Wed & Thurs  

6:45 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Mass Times 
Confessions 30 min before each Mass

The Priestly Fraternity  
of St. Peter in Los Angeles

for all mail and sending donations,  
please use the W 9th St address! 


